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WORKING TOGETHER TO DELIVER EFFECTIVE HEALTHCARE IN YOUR LOCAL AREA

New medicines are being developed regularly but these new products are not always as safe or effective as existing products on the market. To help decide which medicines will provide the most safe, effective and value – for-money treatment for all patients, local clinicians review all of these treatments. A list of prescribing choices has been drawn up, and all local GPs are expected to adhere to it. This list will be regularly reviewed to ensure that your treatment continues to be in line with current evidence and national recommendations.
What does this mean to you as a patient?

This means that the medicines you take regularly may change to ensure that you continue to receive the best and safest treatment for you.

What if a hospital clinic recommends something not included on the list?

Any medicines recommended or started by a private or NHS clinic will be reviewed in line with the local choices. A suitable alternative may be prescribed by your GP if the recommended choice can be safely changed. 

Will such changes be safe for all patients?

Every patient will be reviewed individually before any changes are made to ensure that all clinical needs are fully met. 

Some patients will not be changed if their medical condition or prescribed medication does not permit a safe change.

Why do these changes have to be made?
The Department of Health has told all GPs that changes can be made to patients’ medication where an equivalent and more cost-effective alternative exists, in order to make the best use of limited NHS resources. If best use of resources is not made, this could lead to a withdrawal of local health care services e.g. outpatient clinics, district nurses, health visitors etc.

Remember the NHS is paid for by the taxes you pay now and those paid in the past.  We are entrusted to use this money wisely to ensure that we help as many people as possible.
I have more questions…….who can I ask?

If you have any queries about changes to your medication you can speak to

· Your practice support pharmacist 
· Your GP

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND 
CO-OPERATION TO HELP MAINTAIN LOCAL SERVICES.
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